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American Chinese School of Greater Detroit (ACSGD) 

COPPA PARENTAL CONSENT FORM 

 

For the Parents/Guardians of school-aged children under the age of 13 

 

In order for the American Chinese School of Greater Detroit (ACSGD) to be able to provide your 

children with online learning, they need to abide by federal regulations that require a parental 

signature as outlined below. 

 

ACSGD utilizes several computer software applications and web-based services, operated not 

by ACSGD but by third parties. The software may include Zoom, WebEx, Skype, WeChat, and 

GoToMeeting, or similar applications. 

 

In order for your children to use these applications and services, their personal information such 

as name, email address, username, photo, or audio/video through computer camera may be 

collected, used, or disclosed. 

 

Under the federal law entitled the Children’s Online Privacy Protection Act (COPPA), these web-

based service websites must provide parental notification and obtain parental consent before 

collecting personal information from children under the age of 13. For more information about 

COPPA, please visit https://www.ftc.gov/tips-advice/business-center/privacy-and-security. The 

law permits schools such as ACSGD to consent to the collection of personal information on 

behalf of all their students, thereby eliminating the need for individual parental consent given 

directly to the web site operators. 

 

This form, when completed below and on file with ACSGD, will constitute consent for ACSGD to 

provide personal information for your child. 

 

By check the box at the registration Check Out page, you agree to permit your child to 

participate in these programs. 

 


